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You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please

be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **

If allowed to go ahead there will be severe flooding on the Northaw road as when it rains
heavily the road is half covered with water. As this site is on a slope if concreted over for
housing the rain water will run off onto the road causing the road to be impassible to
traffic. There will be massif congestion spewing out toxic fumes further depleting Cuffley
air quality for residents. Under the freedom of information act I would like to know why
WHBC changed their mind about this development? Who or what made the change their
minds?





